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SPR Planning Local Review Body

From: Guy De Rose <g.derose@whptelecoms.com>

Sent: 26 September 2025 17:10

To: SPR Planning Local Review Body

Subject: FAO: Perth and Kinross Local Review Board - Reference - LRB-2025-21 - Withdrawal 

of Application for Review 

CAUTION: This email originated from an external organisation. Do not follow guidance, click links, or open 
attachments unless you have verified the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Sir / Madam 

We would like to withdraw our application for Local Review LRB-2025-21, as there has been a change in 
circumstances regarding this site. 

Thank you 

Kind regards 

Guy de Rose
WHP Telecoms Ltd, 401 Faraday Street, Birchwood Park, Warrington, Cheshire, WA3 6GA

Switchboard: 01925 424100    Direct: 01925 424100

g.derose@whptelecoms.com  www.whptelecoms.com
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